
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

May 17, 2017 

Volume 21, Issue 43 

www.boonerotary.com Rotary Buzzer 
May 24 

Auction Work Day 

 

May 31 

Doug Thompson, 

Program Chair 

 

June 7 

Katie Heeley, Boone 

County Conservation 

Cody Bowers, Program 

Chair 

 

June 12 

Board meeting/Possible 

Satellite Club Meeting 

 

June 14 

Randy Purdy, Program 

 Chair 

 

June 16 

Rotary Auction—Seven 

Oaks 

 

June 21 

Abby Howie, Program 

chair 

 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

Pres. Troy Thompson 

 

Dist. Gov.  Chris Knapp 

 

ADG Steve Dakin 

 

RI Pres. John Germ 

 

2016-17 RYE Students: 

Raquel Palomero 

(inbound) 

 

Isidro Gonzalez 

(outbound) 
www.liveloveitaly.blogspot.com 

 

Vice President (or whatever 
you call the person in line 
behind the president elect!) 
Lisa filled in for Troy on 
Wednesday.  Guests 
included two Raquel’s host 
mothers: Lisa Cook and 
Leslie Dakin. Lisa rang the 
bell and told us to remain 
seated. She presented a 
check in the amount of $250 
to Amber Dahlman from 
Impact Community Action. 
This money will help buy 
backpacks and school 
supplies for back to school. 
Amber told us this is 
their4th year of doing this 
and it will take place from 
Aug 1-31, 2017 at 606 
Greene Street. Persons 
wanting these supplies 
should stop in at the office 
and “shop” for their school 
supplies.  She does need 
more volunteers so if you 
are interested please 
contact them. 

Meeting Recap 

FOLLOW ISIDRO’s RYE EXPERIENCE IN ITALY! 

  
 
 
 

Lisa shared that Tony 
Prouty has been 
approved for membership
and his initiation will 
occur sometime in the 
weeks ahead. The EP 
Library kickoff for summer 
reading will be June 5. 
Please contact Pete or 
Jane if you would like to 
volunteer to help. Also, if 
anyone is need of a 
speaker for a program, 
please contact Hutch.  

Abbie had fliers for the 
auction for the members 
to take back to their 
businesses to display. 
She reminded everyone 
that Friday is the deadline 
for donations. And she 
expects her office to be 
very busy with everyone 
stopping by with their 
donations.  

The meeting room was 
decorated for Raquel’s 
graduation party 
complete with balloons 
and an Iowa State (or 
Spain) colored cake! 

Great job, Raquel! 

 

To read and see more, 
check out Isidro's blog
at 
http://liveloveitaly.blogs
pot.com/ 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some Sloter a 

Steve Dakin—Rotary 

Steve Dakin presented the program 
about – “ROTARY”   He started with a 
quiz with prizes--a Rotary golf towel 
with the new slogan for 2017/18 
“Rotary – People of Action”. The first 
question was who had paid Rotary 
dues the longestF to which no one 
had an answer. The answer: Paul 
Harris. He informed us we would 
have to get a whole lot better at this 
game to win the towels! Other 
questions concerned the Rotary 
Wheel’s start and design.  
Steve shared that there is no such 
thing as the “Rotary Police” –
meaning we can make our Rotary 
Club anything we want to.  One of the 
reasons he retired was to have more 
time to “give back”, especially to 
Rotary.  He enjoyed the Rollin’ with 
Rotary tour and informed us the 
future of Rotary is in very good hands 
with the younger generation.  Steve 
indicated that he would like to see 
every new member coupled with a 
“Rotary mentor” to help get and keep 
them engaged and involved in Rotary. 
 
A new concept that RI will be
implementing in the future is Start –
Stop – Continue.  
Start - As a club we can start any 
kind of a project, etc. that we wanted  
Stop – As a club we can stop any 
project that we don’t want  
Continue – We can choose to 
continue any project we already 
have.  

He stated that the millennials joining 
Rotary would like to implement monthly 
statements so budgeting is easier. He 
would like us to think about that. He also 
passed out Rollin with Rotary “Random 
Act of Kindness” cards and would like us 
to consider something similar with 
Rotary Club of Boone on them to make 
our club more visible. He encouraged 
each member to attend other club’s 
weekly meetings to get ideas that we 
could try. In his travels, each club is so 
different with many ideas.  
 
Thanks to Steve for sharing some great 
information and ideas about promoting 
and engaging with Rotary! 
 

Steve Dakin--Rotarian! 

  

Quote of the 
Week 

 

Individual 
commitment to a 
group effort - that 
is what makes a 

team work, a 
company work, a 
society work, a 

civilization work. 
 
  Vince Lombardi 
         1913-1970 

 

 

REMINDER: AUCTION 
ITEMS ARE DUE BY 

FRIDAY MAY 19th 
(Tomorrow) 


